
Government Response to Senate Standing Committee on Economics  

 

Exposure draft of the legislation to implement the Carbon 

Pollution Reduction Scheme 
 

 

The Government responded to the proposals embodied in the Committee's recommendations 

during consideration of the CPRS legislation in Parliament from May to December 2009. The 

Government has now convened the Multi-Party Climate Change Committee to consider a 

carbon price more broadly and the CPRS legislation is not being progressed. 

 


